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It is Safer Internet Day next week, a
national day where all schools focus
on online safety. This year’s theme is
all about change and influence online
and our assembly will explore how
children can best keep safe when
navigating websites and apps.
Attached to this newsletter are two
really useful documents produced by
NOS (National Online Safety) which
show parents how to set up parental
controls for apps on iPhones or
Android phones. More useful advice
for parents can be found here:
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-
internet-day/safer-internet-day-
2024/parents-and-carers 

ATTENDANCE

KEY DATESHEADTEACHER’S NOTE

ATTENDANCE

www.gilbertcolvin.co.uk

Attendance w/b 29th January
2024:

Reception - 94.03%
Year 1 - 96.24%
Year 2 - 95.00%
Year 3 - 94.22%
Year 4 - 94.92%
Year 5 - 94.05%
Year 6 - 94.39%

Nearly all year groups’ attendance
has improved this week - well
done! 
Whole school attendance = 94.71%

Tuesday 6th February
Safer Internet Day

Monday 12th February
Y5 trip - Valentines Mansion

Friday 16th February
Parent Forum - focus: Behaviour

19th - 23rd February 
HALF TERM


